



## TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/ 23 13<sup>th</sup> July '22

Dear Parents,

Greetings from The Millennium School Greater Noida (W)!

Safety and security of our students is our foremost commitment. To ensure safe and comfortable travel, we have procured new, air-conditioned buses.

Despite this, there have been a few hiccups that we faced in past couple of days. We are committed to resolve them as fast as possible and are tirelessly working to address these gaps. We request your support and patience while we do so. Please be apprised of the following:

- All buses are GPRS equipped and within this week you will be able to track the live location of your child's school bus through school ERP <u>e-care Pro</u>.
- o It is mandatory for the parents to carry the **Escort card** when coming to pick the child both in school as well as at the bus stop. This is to ensure the safety and security of your child. Without the escort card the child will not be handed over to anyone.
- Please be empathetic and respectful towards attendants/nannies escorting students in the buses.
- In case you want to pick up your child yourself, kindly send an email/application by 10 am so that
  the bus-in charge, class teacher and other concerned people can be informed timely

We look forward to your support and cooperation!

**Best Regards** 

Dr. Himani Tyagi

Alimani Tyagi

**Principal**